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Dear Sir/Madam,

We would be grateful if you could invite companies from your respective countries to participate in
the International Universal Exhibition-Fair "Kids Expo: everything for children,” which will take place
on August 19-22, 2024, in Ashgabat, Turkmenistan.

About the exhibition: "Kids Expo: everything for children" is a platform where companies operating in
the field of childcare services can showcase their innovative products and services, enriching the
market with new opportunities. "Kids Expo" not only provides a platform for enterprises but also
serves as an open window to the Turkmenistan market. The exhibition's exposition aims to attract

the attention of international partners, investors, and representatives of the children's industry from
around the world.

The participation at the exhibition will provide:

* A unique opportunity to promote companies' brand and products in the Turkmenistan and Central
Asia markets.

* Opportunity to establish long-term husiness partnerships with companies from Turkmenistan,
Central Asia, and other countries.

* Presentation of products to thousands of visitors and potential clients.

* Unique opportunity to invite foreign business partners to the exhibition under favorable conditions
(travel, accommodation and visa support).

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at the phone number
and email address provided below. Our company provides full visa and logistical support at the
lowest costs. Invitation and concept of the exhibition is attached.

Sincerely,
Magtymguly Hojamyradov
Director "TurkmenExpo"

Tel: +99362006200
Email; i1



